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Patricia Schmid <pschmid@agutah.gov> Fri, May 11, 2018 at 12:47 PM
To: "psc@utah.gov" <psc@utah.gov>, Melanie Reif <mreif@utah.gov>

Cc: Dan Green <dfgreen1@dslextreme.com>, Chris Parker <chrisparker@utah.gov>, "Zadeh, Al" <azadeh@utah.gov>,
Connie Hendricks <cshendricks@utah.gov>

Dear Ms. Reif,

Shortly after the Division filed its Request for Agency Action on April 12, 2018 in this docket and before the Commission
sent out its Scheduling Order and Notice of Hearing, Mr. Daniel Green of PEMC and | spoke about PEMC’s response
time, 30 days under the rule. | provided him a copy of the pertinent rule. Yesterday, Mr. Green attempted to contact me
regarding the effect of the Commission’s Scheduling Order requiring PEMC to file its response by May 10, 2018. | was
out of the office yesterday and could not respond to him until today. Mr. Green and | spoke just a short time ago. He did
not fully understand the relationship between the rule and the Scheduling Order, but he does now. He has been working
on PEMC'’s response, and had planned to file it May 15, 2018.

With that background, the Division and PEMC respectfully request that the Commission extend PEMC's response time to
May 15, 2018, and that no default judgment be entered.

Please contact Mr. Green or me if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Trisha Schmid
Assistant Attorney General representing

the Division of Public Utilities

Trisha Schmid

Assistant Attorney General
160 East 300 South

P.O. Box 140857

Salt Lake City, UT 84114-0857
(801) 366-0380

pschmid@agutah.gov

PRIVACY NOTICE: This email, from the Office of the Utah Attorney General, contains information that may be
confidential and/or legally privileged. This email is intended only for the use of the person(s) named as intended
recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution of or
the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in
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error, you are hereby instructed to delete it from your computer system immediately, and to also delete any
attachments to this email. The unauthorized disclosure, use or publication of confidential or privileged information
inadvertently transmitted to you may expose you to criminal and/or civil liability.
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